

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter

13th October 2023

Message from Mrs. Woan:

What a busy week! In Reception the children have been learning about Andy Goldsworthy and have created some wonderful art inspired by him.

Year I have been working hard, writing some super recounts about their walk around Leyland.

Year 2 have had a wonderful trip to Worden Park where they learnt all about the history of Worden Hall. We also discovered lots of micro-habitats in different areas of the park and found a newt under a log!

Some children in Year 2 have taken part in some Young Leader training this morning, which will help them to support others with games on the playground.















Shining stars awards this week for best work go to:

Ladybirds: Samuel Honeybees: Finley Butterflies: Jaxon Owls: Amelia & Jess Kingfishers: Charlie Dragonflies: Luna

Truthfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Leo
Honeybees: Jack
Butterflies: Amelia
Owls: Finley
Kingfishers: Nikki
Dragonflies: Isla

'Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my saviour' Psalm 25:5

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 85%
Honeybees: 89%
Owls: 94%
Butterflies: 97%
Kingfishers: 97%
Dragonflies: 99%

Best Class of The Week is Dragonflies



















BOB's Book of Brilliance

- Louella, Oliver, Henry and Lincoln in Butterflies for brilliant Picasso style portraits.
- Arlo in Butterflies for writing all about human and physical features.
- Evie and Freddie in Owls for super colour mixing.
- Isla, Mathilda and Luna in Dragonflies for excellent writing in history about the fire at Worden Hall.

These children have worked extra hard. A huge well done!

Diary Dates

Parent-Teacher meetings 18th October (book appointments via school spider)

Friday 20th October Harvest Festival in church 9.30 am. Everyone welcome.

Half term Monday 23rd-Friday 27th October.

Inset DAY Monday 30th October School re opens for children TUESDAY 31ST OCTOBER

Author Visit Sean Perkins 9th November. Books available to buy.

Packed Lunches

Can I request that parents who provide packed lunches review what is going in them. Some children are eating 3 'sweet items' such as chocolate, biscuits, donuts as well as crisps, cakes and sandwiches.

Here are some suggestions: https://www.nhs.uk/healthierfamilies/recipes/healthierlunchboxes/

Our school dinners are amazing! However if you have a fussy eater Jo the cook will make them a packed lunch FREE OF CHARGE! Please ask us about them.

Bonfire Night

Your child has brought home a leaflet about tickets for Bonfire Night at Worden Park.

If you would like a ticket, please come to the office. They are £4 each.





Parent-Teacher Meetings Wednesday 18th October

If you haven't already done so, please book an appointment using School Spider. It is a great opportunity to talk about the progress your child has made during the half term and celebrate their achievements.

Fun Fitness Monday

This club will start after school on 6th November.

The booking form will be available on School Spider from 5pm on 20th October.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant



